
Cuba Invites GCC Leader to
Attend CELAC Summit

Riyadh, January 17 (RHC)-- The general secretary of the Gulf Cooperation Council (GCC), Abdul Latif bin
Rashed Al Zayani, on Thursday with the Cuban ambassador to Saudi Arabia, Enrique Enriquez, with
whom he analyzed cooperation prospects, diplomatic sources said today.

The GCC is a regional organization, made up of Bahrain, Kuwait, Oman, Qatar, Saudi Arabia, and the
United Arab Emirates.

During the cordial meeting, Enriquez conveyed Al Zayani an official invitation to participate as a special
guest in the 2nd Summit of the Community of Latin American and Caribbean States (CELAC), to be held
in Havana on January 28th and 29th.

The Cuban diplomat and the GCC official discussed the possibilities of collaboration between that group
and the Caribbean nation, as well as other issues of mutual interest, the source stated.
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